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May 13, 2024 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi, 
 
 
Re:  Orangeville Hydro Limited  

Application for 2024 Electricity Distribution Rates – EB-2023-0045 
Non-objection to Claimed Costs 

 
 
Orangeville Hydro Limited (OHL) is providing this letter pursuant to the Order in Decision EB-
2023-0045 for OHL to file with the Ontario Energy Board and forward to Intervenors any 
objections to the claimed costs by May 13, 2024. Two cost claims were filed by May 3, 2024. 
These cost claims were from the School Energy Coalition (SEC) and the Vulnerable Energy 
Consumers Coalition (VECC). 
 
OHL confirms that it has no objections to the costs claimed by SEC or VECC.  
 
Please direct any questions or correspondence in this matter to the undersigned. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Amy Long 
Chief Financial Officer 
Amy.long@orangevillehydro.on.ca 
Orangeville Hydro Limited 
 
 
 
CC (by email):  SEC (Mark Rubenstein)  

VECC (William Harper and Mark Garner)  


